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I support strong climate legislation for Oregon's future. Inaction now is not an option. Please
support LC 19 in helping to protect our state and the worlds future. The cost of inaction will
be much much higher.

I'm an Oregon native and am very concerned about the climate crisis.

Ray Anderson
Portland OR



